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SOCICTOBER





This year, the school council have decided to participate in a nationwide program called "Socktober". 

This is a program started out of the idea that giving something as simple as a pair of socks can change someone's day. We will collect socks during the month of 

October and will donate them to Help the Homeless in Chorley, just in time for winter.

Please help if you can and bring unused, packaged socks to school. We will collect all the socks and get a total count before we donate them to Help the Homeless in Chorley.

 Every sock will help someone in need for the winter! 
Let’s do a great thing and help as many people as we can!
Thank you for your support.

The School Council

